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Collections Notice 2018

2018 GOVERNMENT COLLECTION NOTICE

The Commonwealth’s collection of student residential addresses is occurring again this
year between 16 October 2018 and 9 November 2019

Due to the changes in the way the non-government schools are going to receive its funding, the
2018 Student Residential Address Collection and Other Information Collection is slightly different
this year.

Please follow the link to the Collection Notice from the government and frequently asked
questions.

Collections Notice & FAQs

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact me via the front office

Rebecca Clarke
Business Manager
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